
ATTENTION!!!!  
6th  GRADE  PARENTS 
Required Immunization for next 
school year 
 
The Florida Department of Health requires all incoming 7th 
graders to have the following immunizations: 
 
       Tdap (1 dose) Tetanus-Diphtheria-Pertussis 
 
Note:  A  2nd dose of Varicella is also required, if child has 
not already received it.  
Documentation of the Tdap vaccine and 2nd Varicella is 
required before your child starts 7th grade.   It is time to 
start preparing now. 
Once your child receives the vaccine, please bring a copy 
of their updated immunization record to the school.  It is 
also a good idea to keep a copy for your records. 
 
Immunizations are provided free of charge at the Pasco 
County Health Department :   
10841 Little Road  
New Port Richey,  Florida 34654  
727  861-5250 


